
Driveway Permitting and installation 
For the 

Town of Santa Claus 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Refer to sections 3.01 and 4.02 of the Access Management Ordinance for general information related to 
drive-way permitting and installation in the Town of Santa Claus. 

When either an Improvement Location Permit (ILP), or building permit are applied for, a drive-way 
permit is simultaneously triggered.  

Prior to the placement, or modification of a driveway, you must contact the Utility Department at 
812.544.3329. 

 

Thank you, 

Russ Luthy 

Superintendent 

 

 


